MANDATORY POSTING PTFs TAKE NOTICE

PTF Clerk One-Time Voluntary Reassignment Opportunity

Due to the new APWU contract, all PTF clerks that completed their probation period by September 21, 2024, and are in installations with **less than 100 Career Clerk Craft** employees will have the opportunity to voluntarily reassign to installations with **100 or more Career Clerk Craft employees**.

On August 27, 2025, attachment 1 and 2 must be posted in all installations with less than 100 Career Clerk Craft employees that have PTF clerks on-rolls. This posting should remain on the bulletin boards until COB September 21, 2025.

The September 2025 eReassign posting will be used for this process.

The positions the PTFs can apply for are residuals posted in September eReassign that are in an office with at least 100 Career Clerks and within the PTF's current District.

(To clarify, it's 100 career clerks in the bid cluster – not 100 man-years.)

For additional information contact the Union Office at 210-271-0853.